Freedom of Information Act 2000 – teachers reprimanded for racist behaviour 
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:
1. How many teachers have been (a) investigated, (b) suspended, (c) faced some sort of disciplinary action, (d) had their contract terminated for racist behaviour or racism in 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016? 

Answer: There have been no teachers reprimanded for racist incidents over the above years
2. Of those teachers who have been reprimanded in some way for racism, please could you clarify if this was right wing extremism, Islamophobia or anti-Semitism in those years requested? 

N/A

3. Of those teachers who have been reprimanded in some way for racism in question 1 b) and c), did they return to work in the same school? 

N/A

4. Have any teachers been found to belong to any far right wing groups in 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016? If so, please specify which group and whether the teacher was allowed to remain in school for those years requested.

N/A

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
